
                                 10.Jun,2024 

Dear Valued Customer, 

                          

 

625 NAGATACHO, KISSHOIN, 

MINAMIKU, KYOTO-CITY, JAPAN 

                                              UNIKASEI CO.,LTD 

                                               

 

 

Notice of Office Closure（Summer holidays） 

 

 

 

We would like to inform you that our office will be closed for Summer holidays  

from 10.Aug (Sat) to 18.Aug(Sun). 

 

Due to Summer holidays, it takes longer than usual to ship. 

We would appreciate it if you could order as soon as possible. 

We will resume our business on 19. Aug (Mon). 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. We apologize for the inconvenience. 


